
From: registrar
To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 3:06:48 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 5:34 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Brian Beharrell

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Given that we are still in the midst of a global pandemic and seeing the costs of everything from groceries to
insurance rising at insane rates, I feel it would be an insult to raise the rate of hydro in an area where it is already
overpriced

-- Attachment --




